Mount Terry Public School

Growing Strong Reaching Far



Annual School Self-Evaluation Survey

31 August 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of a comprehensive school evaluation of what is working well at Mount Terry PS and how we can do things even better, we are asking parents to complete an online survey that should take no longer than 10-15 minutes to complete.

Survey responses are completely anonymous and provide our community with a great opportunity to provide feedback that will help to determine future school directions and priorities.

When completing the survey, if there is something you feel we could do better, please provide further details about your thoughts in the comment box. Without that additional information, it will be difficult for us to know exactly how you think things could be improved.

As a thank you for completing the survey, your children will receive a free ice-block at school. All you need to do is print off the last page of the survey, write your child's/children's full name(s) and class on the page and send it to the school office. If you are unable to print the last page, you are welcome to take a photo of the last page on your phone and share this with your child's classroom teacher via Seesaw, Class Dojo or Google classroom or a simple note to your child's teacher stating that you have completed the survey will be sufficient. Please don't print off any of your question responses — only the final page is required. All surveys need to be completed by Friday 16th September.

All members of the school community who complete the survey will go into a draw for a chance to win a \$200 Visa Gift Card

The link to the survey is https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MTPSParentSurvey

The QR code to the right will also take you directly to the survey.

Live links are available in our school newsletter, on the Skoolbag app, the school Facebook page and on the Mt Terry website.

Please take the time to complete this survey for us. Your feedback will be greatly appreciated and highly valued.

Thank you, David O'Connor Principal

Mount Terry Public School 175 Ashburton Drive ALBION PARK NSW 2527 ABN 18 246 198 266

Email: <u>mtterry-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u>
Website: <u>https://mtterry-p.schools.nsw.gov.au</u>